Dear 81055M,

Thank you for your comments. You can never know how refreshing it is to hear from someone who knows the <u>truth</u> first hand. The time for change is NOW! You can help us by joining our new organization CURE-ARM and attending our "Occupy Prisons" Rally we will be hosting on Saturday, September 28, 2013. You can find out more about CURE-ARM by contacting our secretary Karen Schulman at;

klschulman@verizon.com

Karen will be hosting the staging area at her house in Milford for "Occupy Prisons". Please get involved: WE NEED YOU!

You can reach me directly for more information at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Shirley P.O. Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

Thank you for your support. The fight begins with us!

In Solidarity,

Timothy J. Muise

"We fight for justice, we fight for peace. We fight for humanity, we fight for life. This fight goes deep, This fight never sleeps!"